From: Lou Richard [mailto:marylourichard8@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 6:22 PM

To: Petrol Inquiries <Petrollnquiries@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Murphy application for new outlet at Borden Carleton

Lending my support as an Islander concerned with the small businesses operating in Borden Carleton which would be
in competition with this new application. Surely three gas stations in this small community is more than sufficient to
meet the needs of both the local and tourist community. | do not support approval of this application.

Thank you for your attention.

Lou Richard

marylourichard8@gmail.com

Sent from my iPad



